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We have had a very busy Term 2 in 4M. We have covered a variety of subjects and the students have
worked very hard. Some students have obtained their pen licence and will be able to use pen in their
workbooks in Term 3.

Also this term we have been very lucky to have a Practicum Teacher in our class. Miss Shelly has
been with us since the start of Week 8 and has taught spelling, reading, CMIT, drama and HSIE. We
will all miss her next term.

This term has seen a few changes around Wadalba Community School. A new fence now surrounds
the school, keeping us all safe and a new building is going up adjacent to our classroom. The
students have enjoyed watching the progress and have shown a great deal of maturity in blocking

out construction noise and concentrating on the job at hand.

1 The view from our classroom.

Miss Shelly has been conducting a series of drama lessons in 4M. The students have been
encouraged to express themselves and take on characters personas. They have improved their use
of expression and have progressed very well over the past few weeks.




2 Drama - Which shoes do you choose?

4M have created some very good artworks this term. We have focused on Aboriginal art towards the
end of term to recognise NAIDOC week and the reconciliation process.




has never looked brighter.
While there's still a way to
00, respect, trust and the
knowledge to turn good
intentions into effective
‘actions pave the way forward.

On this 10th anniversary
of the bridge walks (and
of Reconciliation Australia
tself), let's embrace our
future and aspire to achieve
great things together.
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Photography Artwork

These are Fractured Portraits. The students had a lot of fun putting them together and the final

product looks great.




